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Subject: Solar in case township

Hello, my name is Ben and | live on 109 in the area where the solar panels are proposed, | am highly against the
solar panels for some valid reasons, and GO WIND POWER, but as for the solar panels- | feel that it would be a
major eye sore in the area, it may be ‘farmland’ but many many people live in the area of the proposed solar panels
and everyone | takes to is against it but would support wind, our reasons are simple, solar panels would take up a
huge amount t of space and take away habitats for animals in the area. Also for the fact that we feel the solar panels
would not creat as much energy as you believe it would out here, it is usually cloudy and windy in the area not sun
all the time like Arizona, there would not be enough revenue generated to justify the cost of construction. And a
HUGE POINT to this solar panel debate, is that solar panels would almost certainly decrease the value of property
in the area, especially me, sense the proposed area is right in front of my house, one more thing to add is that | have
herd several people say that they will not allow the solar panels to happen, no matter what they have to do. There are
a lot of people around here that do not want the solar, and very few that do, if you wish | would be willing to take a
poll, I would go to everyone’s house with a clipboard and ask them there thought, yes or no, and have them sign it
with there name and address and | would send you a true poll of the people in the area, so you can see how many
people truly do not want this, thank you for your time, have a good day

- Ben
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